
 

NOTICE OF COUNCIL VACANCY 
 

 

      Notice is given that due to the resignation, effective, January 21, 2025, 
of First Ward Councilwoman Megan Tuñón, a vacancy exists on Etna Borough 
Council for that Ward.  The First Ward of Etna consists of all streets to the 
North West side of and including that side of Butler Street to Crescent 
Avenue/Veteran's Dougherty Fields.  Council is accepting Letters of Interest 
from First Ward Residents to fill this vacancy.  Council will make an 
appointment to this seat at their next regular Council meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, February 18, 2025 at 7:30 p.m. in the Municipal Building.  If you are 
interested, please submit your Letter of Interest by February 7, 2025, to the 
Borough Manager, at 437 Butler St., Pgh, PA or email 
meramage@etnaborough.org.   

      The successful appointee will fill the term for the remaining year 
(2025).  Any appointee will need to run in 2025 Election cycle for the remaining 
two years of the term.  The first deadline for filing for the Election Cycle is 
3/11/25. 
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